
Exhibit 1 

From: "DODD, Debbie (COUNTESS OF CHESTER HOSPITAL NHS FOUNDATION TRUST)" 
<debbie.dodd1@: I&S 
Date: 24 April 2017 at 12:01:07 WEST 
Subject: RE: URGENT PLEASE REPOND - MEETING AT COUNTESS OF CHESTER HOSPITAL K - NNU 
REVIEW - THURSDAY, 27th April 2017 "'[NOT PROTECTIVELY MARKED]"' 

Many thanks for confirming Nigel. 

Please come to the main reception on Thursday and I will show you to the meeting room. 

Kind regards. 

DeaieDoa 
Personal Assistant to 
Mr Ian Harvey, Medical Director & Deputy CEO 
Mr Simon Holden, Interim Finance Director 
Tel. 01 iss Extrii§-1 
Countess of Chester Hospital NHS FT 
debbie.doddl@i I&S

From: Nigel Wenham [mailto:Nigel.WenhanA I&S • 
Sent: 21 April 2017 21:00 
To: MCKENZIE, Anne 
Cc: DODD, Debbia.I.C_OLMTESS OF CHESTER HOSPITAL NHS FOUNDATION TRUST); 

PD  PD 
Subject: RE: URGENT PLEASE REPOND - MEETING AT COUNTESS OF CHESTER HOSPITAL K - NNU 
REVIEW - THURSDAY, 27th April 2017 ,.[NOT PROTECTIVELY MARKED] 

All, 

I have tweaked my diary, I can attend 

From: MCKENZIE, Anne [nnailto:Anne.McKenzied I&S 
Sent: 21 April 2017 16:05 
To: Nigel Wenham 
Cc: DODD, DeObjelcOUNTESS OF CHESTER HOSPITAL NHS FOUNDATION TRUST); 

PD 
Subject: FW: URGENT PLEASE REPOND - MEETING AT COUNTESS OF CHESTER HOSPITAL K - NNU 
REVIEW - THURSDAY, 27th April 2017 
Importance: High 

Hi Nigel 
Please see below an e-mail trail for an invitation to a meeting to discuss the NNU at COSH, could you 
let Debbie Dodd know if you are able to attend. 
Many thanks 
Anne 

AwtAt Mck..ewzit I Business Administrator I Cheshire East Council 

I NQ0102758_0001 



Children's Service Development and Partnerships Team, Children and Families Services 
Supporting all Children's Partnerships in Cheshire East 
0 l&S anne.mckenzieg Irrelevant &Sensitive 

_.; 
<I riTag60IgTOg> 
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For more information visit: 
www.cheshireeastlscb.org.uk 
www.cheshireeast.gov.uk/childrenstrust 
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From: DODD, Debbie (COUNTESS OF CHESTER HOSPITAL NHS FOUNDATION TRUST) 
[nnailto:debbie.dodd1d I&S
Sent: 21 April 2017 1.556 
To: hayley frame 
Cc: MCKENZIE, Anne 
Subject: RE: URGENT PLEASE REPOND - MEETING AT COUNTESS OF CHESTER HOSPITAL K - NNU 
REVIEW - THURSDAY, 27th April 2017 
Importance: High 

Hi Hayley 

Mr Harvey agrees that they should be invited. Would you be able to arrange this with them as I 
don't presently have their contact details. 

I confirm the meeting will take place at 12.30pm — 2.00pm on Thursday, 27" April 2017 in the 
Executive Office, Countess of Chester Hospital NHS Foundation Trust. 

If you come to the main reception of the hospital and ask for me and I will show you to the meeting 
room. 

We look forward to seeing you on the 27th. 

Kind regards 

VeddieVodd 
Personal Assistant to 
Mr Ian Harvey, Medical Director & Deputy CEO 
Mr Simon Holden, Interim Finance Director 
Tel. o 3117-1K§ ExtEi4-1 
Countess of Chester Hospital NHS FT 
debbie.doddir mis

From: hayley frame [mailtd PD PD 
Sent: 21 April 2017 12:18 
To: DODD, Debbie (COUNTESS OF CHESTER HOSPITAL NHS FOUNDATION TRUST); Gill Frame 
Cc: anne.mckenzie4 Irrelevant & sensitive
Subject: RE: URGENT PLEASE REPOND - MEETING AT COUNTESS OF CHESTER HOSPITAL K - NNU 
REVIEW - THURSDAY, 27th April 2017 

I NQ0102758_0002 



That's fine, thank you. 
I wonder whether we should invite Nigel from Cheshire Police and Gill Frame, Independent Chair 
of Chester LSCB? Please can you canvas Mr Harvey's views? 
Thanks 
Hayley 

Sent from my Windows Phone 

From: DODD, Debbie (COUNTESS OF CHESTER HOSPITAL NHS FOUNDATION TRUST) 
Sent: 21/04/2017 12:00 
To: hayley frame 
Cc: anne.mckenzie Irrelevant & Sensitive 
Subject: RE: URGENT PLEASE REPOND - MEETING AT COUNTESS OF CHESTER HOSPITAL K - NNU 
REVIEW - THURSDAY, 27th April 2017 

Hi Hayley 

Thursday is fine for everyone here. It would be good to hold the meeting at 12.30 — 2.00pm? Is this 
okay with you? 

Are you inviting anybody else from CDOP? 

Kind regards 

DeeldeDodd 
Personal Assistant to 
Mr Ian Harvey, Medical Director & Deputy CEO 
Mr Simop_Holderii Interim Finance Director 
Tel. 0i I&S Ext 
Countess of Chester Hospital NHS FT 
debbie.dodd1g—Ti§- 1

From: hayley frame [mailto; PD PD 
Sent: 21 April 2017 10:20 
To: DODD, Debbie (COUNTESS OF CHESTER HOSPITAL NHS FOUNDATION TRUST) 
Subject: RE: URGENT PLEASE REPOND - MEETING AT COUNTESS OF CHESTER HOSPITAL NEXT 
WEEK - NNU REVIEW 

Hi, I am delivering a serious case review practitioner event that morning in Nottingham so won't be 
available. Next week is full unfortunately apart from Thursday? 
Thanks 
Hayley 

Sent from my Windows Phone 

From: DODD, Debbie (COUNTESS OF CHESTER HOSPITAL NHS FOUNDATION TRUST) 
Sent: 21/04/2017 09:31 
To: anne.mckenzieg is‘s 
CC::  PD  PD 

I NQ0102758_0003 



Subject: FW: URGENT PLEASE REPOND - MEETING AT COUNTESS OF CHESTER HOSPITAL NEXT WEEK 
- NNU REVIEW 

Dear Anne 

Please see email below sent to Hayley yesterday. It appears that Tuesday, 25th April 1.00 — 2.30pm 
is the date most people can attend. 

Can you confirm that Hayley is able to attend this meeting at the Countess of Chester Hospital NHS 
Foundation Trust. 

I look forward to hearing from you. 

Kind regards 

De22te Dodd 

Personal Assistant to 
Mr Ian Harvey, Medical Director & Deputy CEO 
Mr Simon Holden, Interim Finance Director 
Tel. 
Countess of Chester Hospital NHS FT 
debbie.dodd1gji§- 1

From: DODD, Debbie (COUNTESS OF CHESTER HOSPITAL NHS FOUNDATION TRUST) 
Sent: 20 April 2017 16:02 
To: 'hayley frame' 
Subject: URGENT PLEASE REPOND - MEETING AT COUNTESS OF CHESTER HOSPITAL NEXT WEEK -
NNU REVIEW 
Importance: High 

Dear Hayley 

Mr Harvey asked that a meeting be held as soon as possible at Countess of Chester Hospital NHS 
Foundation Trust and has invited you to attend as Chair of CDOP. 

The meeting will be for approx. 1.5 hrs and will include himself, Tony Chambers(Chief Exec), Stephen 
Cross (Director of Legal & Corporate Affairs), Dr Raj Mittal (Consultant Paediatrician) and our 
Chairman, Sir Duncan Nichol. 

The provisional dates I have held in our diaries are Monday, 24th April 1.30— 3.00pm and Tuesday, 
25th April 12.30 — 2.00pm. 

Mr Harvey asked if you can also invite anybody else from CDOP who you fee is appropriate. 

Please can you let me know if you would be available on the above dates as a starting point. 

I look forward to hearing from you. 

Da& Dodd 

Personal Assistant to 
Mr Ian Harvey, Medical Director & Deputy CEO 
Mr Simon Holden, Interim Finance Director 

I NQ0102758_0004 


